NC Capital Area Metropolitan Planning et sveet

Suite 203

Organization Raleigh, NC 27601
M Staff Report
Agenda Date: 9/21/2022 Agenda Item: 8.3

To: Executive B

CAMPO Organizational Study
Chris Lukasina, CAMPO Staff

The Executive Board conducted a Strategic Retreat on October 22, 2021 and adopted the Strategic Plan
update in May 2022. During that process, the Executive Board directed staff to begin the development of a
CAMPO organization study in coordination with the findings of the Strategic Plan update. The Fountainworks
team has presented initial findings to the Executive Board at the August Executive Board meeting. The
Executive Board requested recommendations based on these findings for their consideration be prepared for
the September meeting and include any necessary budget adjustments. These budget adjustments are
included in the UPWP/budget amendment item that is also on the agenda. Staff will present final
recommendations of the organizational study to the TCC.

Requested Action:  Approve the recommended draft CAMPO Organizational Study.
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